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~~~~ Centurylink™ 
Jason D. Topp 

Associate General Counsel - Regulatory 
(651) 312-5364 

April 4, 201 7 

Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501 

Re: In the Matter of the Approval of a Name Correction and Reciprocal 
Compensation Bill and Keep Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement 
between Qwest Corporation dba CenturyLink QC and Neutral Tandem, Inc. 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

Enclosed for filing for approval by the South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
pursuant to 47 U.S.C. § 252 is the Name Correction and Reciprocal Compensation Bill and 
Keep Amendment to the Interconnection Agreement between Qwest Corporation dba 
CenturyLink QC and Neutral Tandem, Inc. for the State of South Dakota. 

Contact information for Neutral Tandem, Inc. is as follows: 

Richard Monto 
Neutral Tandem, Inc. 
1 South Wacker Drive, Suite 200 
Chicago, IL 60606 
(312) 384-8090 
rmonto@neutraltandem.com 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. Thank you. 

JDT/bardm 
Enclosure 
cc: Richard Monto (via email) 

Very truly yours, 

200 South 5th Street, Room 2200 
Minneapolis, MN 55402 

www.centurylink.com 




